
PTFA LOGO COMPETITION

We need an amazing new Logo and we would

like you to design it!




The logo needs to fit into a square shape and

can be drawn by hand or on a computer, it

could be painted or potato printed!

The winning design
will be used on our
communications,
social media and

web pages!

Please hand in your
design by 4th October to

the school office or
email to

stmhullptfa@gmail.com
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